
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Dannielle Threlfall – School of Computer Science Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Due to the holidays having just occurred not many points were raised, other than some 
misunderstandings about option modules and exams. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Course Reps are satisfied with how the team is working and that they feel like they are 
accurately representing their peers. 

Plans for next month 

To communicate with the Third Year, in order to become more transparent about NSS so that 
there is a high turnout of people taking the survey. 

 

 


